Indiana University Health

September 11, 2019

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region III

2443 Warrenville Road

Lisle, IL 60532-4352

Re: USNRC Materials License No. 13-00951-03

Dear Sir/Madam:

I am writing to request the removal of Nakiisa Rogers, MD from our USNRC materials
license No 13-00951-03 as she is no longer practicing medicine at this facility.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 765-747-4440

Sincerely,

@&/‘t} g %‘A—\

Alvis E. Foster, PhD
Radiation Safety Officer

cc: RSC File

IU Heaith Ball Memorial Hospital
I 2401 W. University Avenue
| Muncie, IN 47303-3499
T765.747.3111

iuhealth.org
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